
From: Nancy Mayo   
Sent: 13 August 2023 12:58 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1 Museum Street is 2023/2510/P - objection 
 
Dear Mr. Fowler, 
 
I should like to object to the demolition and subsequent reconstruction of 
Selkirk House. 
 
This is clearly completely incompatible with Camden’s declaration of an 
Ecological and Climate Emergency and the stated aim to be net zero by 
2030. 
 
I support the arguments set out by SAVE and its alternative proposal. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Nancy Mayo 
 
12A Hollycroft Avenue 
London 
NW3 7QL 
 
 
 


